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Ohio Power Siting Board: As a resident of Hancock County
and member of IBEW Local 8 I support South Branch Solar. I
will be directly impacted if South Branch is approved. I live in
the general area the project will be built in and will work on the
project when construction starts. I take pride in my work and
don’t often get work in Hancock County and certainly not close
to my home. We all know that the tax revenue South Branch
will bring in will be a great help Arcadia schools grow and
progress. South Branch Solar will be a positive addition to our
community. This benefits every member of our community.
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